
OFFICE OF RAIL AND ROAD 

Nigel Fisher 
Head of Operations & Network Regulation 
Railway Planning & Performance 

Email: niqe I. fisher@orr. qsl. gov. uk 

09 September 2016 

Audrey Laidlaw 
Lead Strategic Planner, Scotland 
Network Rail 
151 St Vincent Street 
Glasgow 
G25NW 

Dear Audrey 

Scotland Route Study 

I am writing to confirm that following consideration of the Scotland Route Study which was 
published on your website on 13 July 2016, the Office of Rail and Road has received no 
objections, and accordingly the study is established. 

I am copying this letter to members of the Rail Industry Planning Group and am placing a 
copy on our website. 

Yours sincerely 

(LI l F1----­
Nigel Fisher 
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